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This is not what a majority of Oregonians what. 

 

Taking freedoms away from law abiding citizens does not protect the citizenery.  

 

Punishing healthy Oregonians for what a very small number of unhealthy citizens do 

does not protect anyone. In fact, this reduces the amount of protection we have. 

 

SB 348 is a horrible idea and a bad move for Oregon. 


